Freedom of Information Act 2000 – asbestos in school
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am aware that Newarke Girls School no longer exists, however, the original building still exists and I believe is still used for educational purposes by Leicester City Council. I understand the school has been renamed Fullhust College and is on Fosse Rd South Leicester. Please furnish me with any information pertaining to asbestos presence and removal from this building.

Answer: 
Please see attached
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

